
Southville International School and Colleges’ (SISC) Grades 11, 12, and

International Baccalaureate (IB) 1 and 2 students are heading to the

traditional Junior-Senior Promenade after a two-year absence because of the

COVID-19 pandemic. The event signals the “coming of age” of the

participants as they step into young adulthood with its purpose and

responsibilities. It is also an occasion for the Grade 11 students to salute the

achievements of the Seniors, while the Grade 12 and IB 1 and 2 students

bequeath the mantle of leadership to the Juniors.

This year, the JS Prom will be held at the New World Makati Hotel on March

10, 2023 from 5:00 to 11:00 p.m. A special team of students, teachers, officers,

and staff is collaborating closely to ensure a truly memorable and meaningful

affair for the Juniors and Seniors. Only students who submitted their

waivers, duly signed by their parents/guardians, will be allowed to attend the

Prom.

JUNIOR-SENIOR PROM RETURNS 
ON MAR. 10
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JUNIOR-SENIOR PROM 2020



School Safety Check-Up Survey

SISC SWITCHES TO VOLT
LEARNING DUE TO STRIKE

IB 1 Term Exam schedule for March 6 - 8 is moved to March 14-16, 2023

IB will not conduct classes on March 10 in preparation for the JS Prom

SISC will shift classes and the Second Term Examinations to full Virtual

Online Learning and Teaching (VOLT) mode on March 6 – 8, 2023 amid the

impending transport strike. The temporary move online is in response to

various transport groups staging a weeklong stoppage to protest the

impending jeepney phaseout.

 

The students are already accustomed to taking their exams on a secure

online platform with their own digital devices during the pandemic. There

will be no classes for Preschool to Grade 12 on March 9 and 10, 2023 which

are achievement holidays.

For IB, please see the schedule below:
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SURVEY SEEKS INPUT ON SCHOOL
SAFETY

Feeling safe in school is a basic prerequisite for learning. The School Safety

Check-Up Survey seeks to determine how safe SISC students and parents feel

on campus. It provides important and valuable feedback on the safety

practices currently being used and how they can be made safer.

The responses to the survey will be kept anonymous and confidential, taking

care to safeguard the identity of the respondents. Please click on the link to

participate in the online survey.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2jRxidkuXluTfqdJ-B3KjQSOPA1R-oFLUrnKP90Z5o5zUnA/viewform


HEALTH ADVISORY
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Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin. Acknowledgment of this
email won't require you to submit reply slips. Kindly click the link below:

 
Acknowledgment Form
Marie Vic F. Suarez, Ph.D.

Principal, K12 and IB

Basic Ed Bulletins

SOCIAL - EMOTIONAL LEARNING
(SEL) CORNER
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